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The	upcoming	election	will	bring	changes	to	the	FCC,	regardless	of	which	party	wins	the	White
House.	In	this	episode	of	Kelley	Drye’s	Full	Spectrum,	the	Communications	group	is	joined	by	Dana
Wood,	co-chair	of	Kelley	Drye’s	Government	Relations	and	Public	Policy	(GRPP)	practice,	for	a
discussion	of	the	potential	organizational	and	policy	changes	under	the	next	administration.	The
conversation	features	the	future	of	the	digital	divide,	the	race	to	5G,	Section	230,	anti-robocall
activities,	and	more.	Click	here	to	listen	and	look	out	for	post-election	coverage	from	Kelley	Drye’s
Communications	and	GRPP	groups.

https://podcasts.apple.com/us/podcast/kelley-drye-full-spectrum/id1087064927
http://kelleydrye.com/Our-Practices/Regulatory-Government-Relations/Government-Relations-and-Public-Policy
https://podcasts.apple.com/us/podcast/sizing-up-the-fcc-in-2021/id1087064927?i=1000495724750

